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      ‘Together we enjoy Learning, Achieving, Sharing and Praying. Let Jesus Love shine through in everything we do.’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Please ensure all your contact details are up to date with the school office and inform them of any changes. Please ensure 

you have provided emergency contact details for your child. Thank you. 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

The fourth Week of Advent is the week of Love. Jesus came because God loves us so much! Love is 

what shines through our school community and during this season of Advent as we prepare for 

Christmas we have shared love together in many ways as our St Aidan’s family. 

    ‘Love is the gift from God’             

Christmas Bazaar: 

A wonderful community event, thank you to all who attended and supported the bazaar. It was lovely to 

have the school community together for a festive event. A HUGE thank you to all the staff who together 

worked tirelessly to create and run the stalls with the children. A special thank you to Miss Chambers & 

Mrs Elsey who created a beautiful Santa’s grotto and wooden sleigh and of course thank you to Santa 

for coming all the way to visit St Aidan’s again this year to see the children. 

We raised a grand total of £1,162 This will go towards the continued development of the play areas. 

EYFS & KS1 Nativity: 

Well done to the younger members of our school who created beautiful ways of sharing the most 

important story with us. I am very proud of how confident the children were with their speaking and 

singing which is not easy in front of an audience. The children shared with us the true meaning of 

Christmas and the gift that God gave us is the most important gift. 

KS2 Christmas story: 

It was wonderful to see so many parents join us for the KS2 Christmas story performance. The children 

were amazing with beautiful singing and thoroughly enjoyed themselves too especially with the African 

Noel and O come all ye faithful! Well done KS2. 

Christmas dinner & Jumper day: 

We had a wonderful festive time on Thursday for our Christmas meal together pulling crackers and 

dancing to Christmas music. We had a special visit from the Elf and the Gingerbread man this year who 

kept us entertained. Quote - ‘Miss this is the best day ever!’ 

Goodbyes: 

We sadly say goodbye this term to Mrs West who has given service to St Aidan’s for 25 years. We wish 

her all the best for the future and always keep her in our prayers as a member of our St Aidan’s family. 

St Aidan’s staff: 

May I take this opportunity to thank every staff member that is part of our St Aidan’s family who work 

so hard each day to ensure the children have the best experiences and opportunities. Thank you to them 

all for their commitment, care and passion that drives the standards here at St Aidan’s. 

Journalists: 

Please enjoy the children’s articles this month –  

Nursery, Favour (5G), Teniyra, Zoe, Cora, Duran, Chidera, Patrissia (4/5D), Botond, Janujan, Alisha, 

Samuel & Melissa (6Dw). 

I wish you all a truly blessed Christmas with your families, thank you for your continued support and we 

look forward to welcoming the children back on Tuesday the 7th of January 2025 for the start of the new 

term. 

Kind regards,  Mrs. Campling 
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                            Diary dates 

 

6/1/25 – Parent/teacher consultation day – pre-

booked appointments  

 

7/1/25 – Pupils return to school 8:45am 

 

9/1/25 – Swim lessons start for Yr5 

 

8/1/25 – Epiphany Mass at 9:30am with Fr 

Marius parents welcome 

 

10/1/25- Parent coffee morning at 9am 

 

16/1/25 – Healthy lifestyle workshop for 

parents at 9am in the main hall 

Yr 1 phonics parent workshop at 3:30pm 

 

17/1/25 – Road safety workshop Yr6 

 

23/1/25– Yr 6 Parents SATs meeting at 

3:45pm  

 

30/1/25 – Opal parent play session 12-1 book 

a space 

Reception phonics parent workshop 3:30pm 

 

 

 

                              

Music lesson vacancies  

 

There are currently places available for Rock Steady 

music lessons Yrs 1,2,3,& 4 

 

Enquire at the school office for more details. 

             

      Join us for coffee morning  

           Friday 10th January at 9am 

 
           Pre-loved uniform will be available 

              Parent/teacher consultation day 

 

              Monday 6th January 2025 

 

Pre-booked appointments via parentmail. 

 

Please arrive at the main school office to sign 

in for your 10-minute appointment.  

 

Please bring your child with you to the 

appointment so the teacher can share their 

achievements and targets. 

 

              Wraparound care provision  

      
Breakfast and after school care will be 

available from January for Nursery to Yr6. 

 

Please book via this link and register your 

details for your child’s place. 

 

 https://www.shineclubs.com/staidans 

           Primary school applications 

 

If your child turns 4 years old before the 31st August 

2025 then you apply for a school place online with 

the Local authority. 

 

https://www.redbridge.gov.uk/schools/primary-

school-admissions/ 

 

Deadline is – 15th January 2025 
 

If you are selecting St Aidan’s then please also 

collect an application pack from the main school 

office asap. 

If you have any questions about admissions then 

please see the school office staff. 

          After school sports clubs 

 

From January the following clubs will be available 

after school 3:30-4:30pm by Sporting for schools: 

 

Tuesday – Gymnastics Yrs 1-6 

Wednesday – Football Yrs 1-3 

Thursday – Dodgeball Yrs 2-6 

Friday – Football Yrs 4-6 

 

Registration for a place and payment is available via 

this link, please book directly with sporting for 

schools.  

 

https://sporting4schools.classforkids.io 
 

 

https://www.redbridge.gov.uk/schools/primary-school-admissions/
https://www.redbridge.gov.uk/schools/primary-school-admissions/
https://sporting4schools.classforkids.io/


  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
          

          

 

                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

  St Aidan’s News! 

Christmas 

fun! 



 

 
 



 
 

Nursery 



 
 

Favour (5G) 



 
 

Teniyra (4/5D) 



 
Zoe 4/5D 

 



 
 

Cora (4/5D) 



 
 

Duran (4/5D) 



 
Chidera (4/5D) 



 
Patrissia (4/5D) 



 
 

Janujan (6Dw) 

 



 
Botond (6Dw) 



 
Alisha (6Dw) 



 
 

 

Samuel (6Dw) 

 

 

 



 
 

Melissa (6Dw) 


